Note from the Foreign Secretary, A. Eden to the Prime Minister, W. Churchill concerning prospects for Poland, 28 January 1945
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POLAND.

The essential element for us is that there should be an independent Poland. The danger is that Poland will now be insulated from the outside world and to all intents and purposes run by the Russians behind a Lublin screen. It is possible that the Russians, realising how unrepresentative Lublin is, may not be averse to strengthening the Lublin Provisional Government with representative Poles from liberated Poland who are in favour of collaboration with Russia. It might even be possible to persuade the Russians to add M. Mikolajczyk and one or two others from London[footnoteRef:1].  [1:  There is a postscript in Churchill’s handwriting indicating his complete agreement.] 


A.E.
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